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Sunday 9-9:45 am 
10:00 am 
11:30 am 

Bible Study in classroom 
Worship Service 
Fellowship 

Monday 1:00 pm 
6:00 pm 

Women’s Bible Study 
LWML Meeting 

Tuesday 10:00 am 
7:15 pm 

Quilters 
Choir Practice 

Wednesday 10:00 am 
7:00 pm 
7:00 pm 

Faith on the Edge Bible Study 
Walking Together Class 
HandBells 

Thursday 8:00 am 
6—8 pm 

Yard Maintenance 
Family Trick or Treating 

Family Trick or Treating 
on Thursday,  
October 31st  
from 6-8 pm.   

 

Council Elections are today,  
Sunday,  

October 27th. 
Following The 

Worship Service 



ALTAR FLOWERS  
The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the   
glory of God, from  Pat Bolen, in memory of her husband, 
Jim. 
 
 

CHURCH COUNCIL 
The elections are Today, Sunday, October 27th.  We will be voting on  
Education/Youth, Council Secretary, and Stewardship.  
 

LWML MEETING 
Mark your calendar for the next LWML Meeting.  It will be held on 
Monday, October 28th at 6:00 pm. 
 

FAMILY TRICK OR TREATING  
Thursday, October 31st, from 6-8 pm. This is open to ANYONE. We 
need help with the registration tables and with the refreshment table.  A 
sign up sheet is on the bulletin board.  Also if you can provide some 
candy, we would appreciate it. Candy can be deposited in the shopping 
cart in the Narthex..  
 

Next Sunday 
All Saints Day-We welcome new members.  Those who have          
transferred in from other Lutheran congregations, as well as those who 
are joining through our Adult Confirmation Class-Walking Together.   
Special refreshments will be served following the service. 
 

LWML BAZAAR 
There will be a one day Craft Bazaar on November 2, 2019 at   Messiah 
in Clio.  We need your donation with any craft items.  No Bake 
goods are allowed.  More information to come. 
 

MISSION TRIP 
On November 2nd, Sandra Lockwood, a friend of Pastor Mark & Susan 
Pretznow, will be going on a Mission Trip to Guatemala with a team of 
medical and dental professionals If you are able to make a donation to 
help with the cost of supplies. Online donations can be made at https://
casacolibri.networkforgood.com/ or www.CasaColibri.org. Casa Colibri 
is a non-profit 501 c (3) organization.   
 

THANKSGIVING EVE SERVICE with Pie Social following, 
Wednesday, November 27th, 7:00 pm. 



 

 

 

MUSIC, MUSIC, MUSIC. WITH SOME NEW NAMES 
 

CHOIR has a new name. The choir will be called “WinGS” which 
means Worshiping in Glorious Song. The WinGS will practice on 
Tuesday at 7:15 pm. 
 

HANDBELLS  has a new name also they are called “Hallelujah 
Ringers”.  The Hallelujah Ringers practice on Wednesday at 6:00 
pm 
  

BELLS 2 HEAVEN will practice on Sunday, following the worship     
service. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
CALENDARS 
The large and pocket 2020 calendars that the Ladies of the Lamb 
sell are available now. The cost will be $7.00 for the large and $6.00 
for the pocket calendar.  They are on a table in the fellowship room. 
 
 

QUILTS 
The Quilters are selling their Quilts, they are on  display in the   
sanctuary.  The Large one is $40.00 the small is $30.00.  If you 
would like to purchase  a quilt, see one of the Quilters.  
 
 



Service Date Elder 

10:00 am October 27 Gerald Prosch & Kurt Nelson 

10:00 am November 3 Fred Hill & Ervin Glann 

10:00 am November 10 Gerald Prosch & Jim Bur 

10:00 am November 17 Kurt Nelson & Ervin Glann 

ELDERS  SCHEDULE 
CELL 

PHONE 
Please be 
sure to put 
your cell 

phones on 
vibrate or 
turn them 

off.  Thank 
you 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com 
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com  

 

 If you want something in the News & Notes, please put it in writing and 
give to the office by Wednesday of that week. 

 

 Prayer List. After two weeks names will be taken off unless you have 
called the office. 810 234 2423. 

 Women’s Bible Study, Monday 1:00—2:30 PM 
 Faith on the Edge Bible Study, Wednesday at 10:00 am. 

PROTECT MICHIGAN VALUES—END DISMEMBERMENT      
ABORTIONS. 
On the table in front of Pastor’s office is a Petition to sign to end                
Dismemberment Abortions. 
 

Please take a petition to sign and pass around to friends and family.  
 

This petition drive is to initiate legislation that would make partial birth   
abortion illegal in Michigan.  After enough voters signatures are gathered 
(approx. 400,000), this ban would become law with a simple majority vote in 
the House and Senate.  The Michigan Legislators recently voted to approve 
such measures, but Governor Whitmer has promised to veto this legislation 
that they just passed. But if this petition is passed by House/Senate she will 
not have the ability to veto it.  Nor will legislators be able to change the  
wording.  It will become Law.  
See michgianvalueslife.org for more information. 



Our Homebound members and those who are in Care Facilities 
love to have visitors from their friends at Lamb of God.  Please 
consider  visiting those you know.  Call the Church Office for   
info on how and where. 

YARD MAINTENANCE 
Please consider helping us on Thursday mornings with the yard 
maintenance.  WE NEED YOU!!! 
 

 
 
FLOWER CHART 
The new 2020 Flower Chart has been  
posted on the bulletin board.  If you would 
like to sponsor a Sunday morning’s Altar 
Flowers, please sign your name next to the 
week that you would like to have. Altar 
Flowers are $30.00 for the two vases. 
 
SNOW SHOVELING VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
If you are able to help remove the snow from the sidewalks for the 
Church, please see Faith Moss or call the Church office 810 234 
2423.  We need your help.  If you help out you will be assigned on 
a rotational basis.  Some weeks you won’t have any snow to    
shovel or use the snow blower.   
 
Rev. 14:6 – “Then I saw another angel flying directly overhead, 
with an eternal gospel to proclaim to those who dwell on 
earth.” During the Reformation this text was used to refer to     
Luther’s ministry and the Lutheran message: we have an eternal 
Gospel to proclaim. Christ has freed us from our sins without any 
works on our part. We are saved by grace alone. And, ironically 
enough, Luther said this should make him the “apostle of works” 
because once we are freed by grace, we are truly free to serve God 
in works that flow from thankfulness and praise. 



 
 
 
 

 
 



 

LWML Meeting 
Monday 

October 27th 
6:00 pm 

Daylight Savings 
Time Ends on 

Sunday,  
November 3rd. 

Alzheimer Awareness 
Monday 

November 11th 
6-7:15 pm 


